Woodstock Public School

15 May 2025 Term 2, Week 3

District Cross Country
District Cross Country will take place tomorrow, Friday 16 May (Week 3).
Good luck to all attending tomorrow

NSW Public Schools Survey
In Term 2, we are offering our students the opportunity to participate in
the NSW Public Schools Student Survey. The survey gives students the
chance to share their thoughts and feelings about life at school, including
guestions about their engagement, learning experiences and wellbeing at
school.
Hearing directly from our students will help us understand what’s working
well and where improvements can be made to our school. The survey is
confidential, takes around 10 to 15 minutes to complete, and will be
conducted online during school hours.
Participation is voluntary. If you prefer your child not to participate, please
complete the opt-out consent form, which will be sent home, and return it
to the school. Further information about the survey is available
at https://education.nsw.gov.au/npss
Reporting
From Term Two, we're introducing updated school reports.
The new format has been developed by the NSW Department of
Education in response to feedback from parents and educators to
make reports easier to read and understand.
Your child’s report will still show their progress across all subject
areas.
Teacher comments will appear in English, mathematics and the
general comment section, in line with department policy.
The general comment for Kindergarten also covers all other key
learning areas including, creative arts, HSIE, PDHPE, and science
and technology.
A new achievement scale and descriptions are included to provide
a clearer picture of your child’s progress.
Parent—teacher interviews remain an important way to discuss
your child’s progress and achievement in more detail.
We welcome your feedback or questions about the new report
format

Kate Lofthouse

R. Principal

Calendar of Events

Term 2 2025
Week 3
Friday 16 May ~— District Cross Country,
- Pirate Day
- Walk safely to school day
Week 8
Friday 20 June — Small Schools Athletics
Carnival
Week 10
Friday 4 July— Final Day of Term 2

Library Day - Friday

Assembly - Even weeks - Friday 2:45pm

Other News

Walk safely to school day

This Friday, 16 May is “Walk safely to
school day”. All students who are able
are encouraged to walk to schoal. Did
you know that until a child turns ten
they must always hold an adult’s hand
when crossing the road. Please find
some tattoos included with this
newsletter to assist in reminding
students who walk to school to do so
safely. Other students may be
reminded that it is important to be
aware of their surroundings whenever
walking near a road.




Happy Birthday Alex
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